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Summer Camps 2021: ‘Seek Jesus’

WHAT ARE YOU SEEKING?
SEEK JESUS Matthew 6:33

(Inspired by Paxton Ray Fisher, who went to be with Jesus on April 18th, 2017)

“Paxton will be remembered by all who knew him for the passion he
lived out through all he did. His greatest passion was knowing and
living life with Jesus Christ. His favorite place on earth was Dickey
Lake Bible Camp, where he spent every summer. His greatest desire
was that as many people as possible would be able to see the love and
freedom in knowing Jesus as Savior... In his last days if you asked him
what you could do for him, he would simply and genuinely say,

‘seek Jesus!




Update from our Director of Camp Ministry, Morgan Pelletier

Here we are again! Another year has come and gone and we are preparing
for camp again this summer. We are so excited that this year's theme is
‘Seek Jesus’ because it has so much meaning in the lives of many people
who have been a part of camp. There are also some new camps this
summer, a second week of high school camp and a backcountry camp! We
are so happy to be growing! This summer is going to be a full one again and

we want to share it with you. Please sign up soon. We would love to see you!

Come make lasting friendships, memories and experiences with God!

The Chairman’s Corner
Development Plans!

Dear DLBC Family,

As DLBC moves into its 75th anniversary
season, | am pleased to be able to provide you
with an update on the development plans at
the camp.

First of all, a big THANK YOU to all who have
supported the camp financially over the past
decade, which has resulted in the Founder’s
(dining) Hall construction, the completion of
the Director’s home and the implementation
of numerous smaller projects, all with no debt
incurred. Speaking for the board and the
other volunteers who serve on staff at the
camp, we are overjoyed to be able to partner with you in this way.

Over the past months, a long-term plan for the camp has been developed with the participation of
many DLBC stakeholders. This plan, prepared under the leadership of Sam Kavanagh, has been adopted
by the board as a 'baseline' from which individual projects will then be approved, as resources allow.
Our nearest term projects include the installation of a new sport court, a much-needed shop building
and improvements to the bathroom facilities. The longer-term focus has been determined to be a

larger chapel space. (If you would like a copy of the development plan, please email the camp office.)

Due to the gracious gifts of numerous camp supporters over the past year, the board has just approved
the sport court installation, which should be ready for use this season! This facility will allow a smooth
surface for many activities, including pickleball, basketball and floor hockey. We are certain this new
court will be joyfully and continuously used during the camp season!

Thank you again for your partnership in the DLBC ministry.

In Jesus, John Roundhill - Board Chairman



2021 Calendar

The 75th anniversary season at Dickey Lake
Bible Camp looks to be busy, and we pray,
filled with lives impacted by Jesus! Here’s a
quick rundown of our camps. Please visit our
website for more information or to register.
Follow us on Facebook for updates!

Young Adult Retreat - July 2-4
Junior Camp (Grades 3-5) July 5-9
Family Camp (Everyone is welcome) July 9-11
Junior High Boys (Grades 6-8) July 12-16

Junior High Girls (Grades 6-8) July 19-23

High School Camp (week 1, Grades 9-12) July 25-30
High School Camp (week 2, Grades 9-12) August 1-6
Boys Backcountry Camp (Grades 10-12) August 1-6
75th Anniversary Celebration - September 4th
Women's Retreat - September 10-12

Men's Retreat - September 17-19

0 0O 0 0O 0O 0O 0o 0 O 0 O

(If the C-Falls boys have this much fun in March
just think how great it will be this summer!)

Registration info and costs can be found at dickeylakebiblecamp.org

A ‘Shout-Out’ To Our Supporters!

Whether you've given your prayers, volunteered
time, talents or dollars -- you are so appreciated.
DLBC could not function without you. Thank you
for showing up and sticking with us.

May God richly bless you, just as you have blessed

the camp and all the campers!
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Thank you!

Zach Zirbel, Managing Director, dickeylakebiblecamp@gmail.com 406-882-4085
P.O. Box 11, Trego, MT 59934

Find us on FACEBOOK or at dickeylakebiblecamp.org
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